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Questions?
 
If there’s anything you’d like clarified, please get in touch on
5559 4800 or reidoval@warrnambool.vic.gov.au.
 

The turf installation at 
Reid Oval is expected to be 
finalised on March 11.
This is several days later than originally 
planned with weather and COVID-19 
restrictions causing a delay to the 
harvest and transport of the turf from 
South Australia.

In the meantime the sand base has been spread around 
the oval surface in readiness for the Santa Ana Couch 
turf installation.

The concrete foundation for the perimeter is close to 
complete and further work has been done on the walls of 
the pavilion.

The aerial image above shows the sand being spread 
across the oval. The lines underneath the sand comprise 
the extensive network of slotted drainage pipes that will 
help the oval remain playable at the height of a South West 
winter.
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